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2019 MercyOne Legend 
Todd Cash, Electrician

The MercyOne Legend Award honors a 
colleague who lives MercyOne’s Mission, 
Values and Cultural Beliefs. We are happy to 
present the 2019 MercyOne Legend award 
to Todd Cash, Electrician in our Engineering 
department.

Todd has consistently shown his commitment 
to MercyOne’s mission. He has over the last 
year volunteered for countless assignments 
beyond his regular work. Todd has been 
integral in helping with construction projects, 
both in tie-ins and keeping a watchful eye 
that contractors follow the MercyOne 
standards for our building. He also 
volunteered to drive the MercyOne shuttle 
during the polar vortex and drove his tractor 
in from his farm to help with snow removal 
during one of the harshest storms of the 
season.

Todd has been an incredible advocate for 
the hospital. On the Behavioral Health 
project, he made sure that both code and 
the MercyOne standards are followed by 
everyone to give our guests the best 
experience possible. He has used this 
knowledge to catch items missed by 
contractors that could have either delayed 
the project or been a dissatisfier for our 
guests. In addition to MercyOne, Todd is a 
volunteer for 4H and is a rural township 
trustee. 

Even through the most challenging times, 
Todd has volunteered to come in early and 
stay late to drive the MercyOne shuttle. His 

willingness to do this with very little notice 
made it possible for colleagues to get into 
the building with minimal impact during the 
harshest winter conditions.

During the very last snowstorm of the year, 
Todd drove his tractor to work to help with 
snow removal. Learning that one of our 
snow helpers was stuck at home, he cleared 
the employee’s road, so he could come in to 
help as well. 

Todd has been instrumental in improving our 
process for generator and UPS testing. He 
has identified gaps in testing and 
preventative maintenance and his fixes 
make sure the organization is always ready 
for an emergency. 

Todd is always exploring ways to improve 
our electrical distribution system. He was 
part of the team that worked on the energy 
center project to make our system more 
robust and he has been exploring future 
ideas to add a flywheel UPS to decrease 
delays from power interruptions. 

I have known Todd both personally and 
professionally for over ten years and he has 
always shown the highest integrity, not just 
for patients and colleagues, but to everyone 
he encounters that is in need.
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